SCRUMPTIOUS GOODIES caught the eye of many who
passed the bake table at the annual spring bazaar held at
Halton Manor Wednesday. Milton councillors’ wives and
friends convened the ever-popular table and raised a grand
sum of $96.10. Standing with the cakes, cookies and pies are

Receipts down, but

Angela Bell and her mother Mrs. Jan Bell of R.R. 3, Milton

play with a raggedy clown, bought at the Halton Centenqial

Manor bazaar. Although voung and old alike were milling
around the various tables, Mrs. Bell managed to find a quiet

spot o rest and play with her daughter. A total of $802.55 was
collected from the annual event.—(Staff Photo)

Name delegates

to District Annual

Mrs. Harold Reed was hostess
for the May meeting of Hornby
Women's Institute held on May
12. Education was the theme and
the roll call “*“what I remember of
my first day at schoo! and my
first teacher'' was answered by
the 12 members and two visitors
present.

Mrs. W. Ford was in charge of
the program and had several old
readers on display. The poem
“The Lazy Frog'' taken from the
second book reader was read by
Mrs. P.W. Merry. Mrs. Reed
read the poem ‘‘The Sandpipers”
and Mrs. Ford conducted a
contest of jumbled words.

Picture tour

The guest speaker, Mrs. Frank
Ruddell, was introduced by Mrs.
Ford. Mr. and Mrs. Ruddeil and
Mr. and Mrs. C. Wilson had
enjoyed a motor trip to California
in March and Mrs. Ruddell took
the ladies on a picture trip. Many
places of interest were visited
including the memorial to Will
Rogers and the caverns. The
ladies thoroughly enjoyed seeing
the pictures and Mrs. W. Mac-
Pherson thanked the speaker.

Mrs. H. O’Connor, first vice-
president was in the chair for the
business part of the meeting.
Mrs. L. Sampson the secretary
read the minutes of the April
meeting and gave the treasurer’

report.
Workshop reports

Mrs. O’Connor reported on two

works she had attended for
curators and history research
conveners. Mrs. R. Wilson
reported on the workshops for
presidents ‘and vice-presidents.
Mrs. J. McCarron had
represented Hornby W. I. at the
music festival and presented the
trophy to the winning choir.

Mrs. O'Connor, Mrs. R. Wilson,
Miss L. Godward, Mrs. C.
Wrigglesworth and Mrs. P.
Merry are the delegates to the
District Annual in Acton on May
19.

All the conveners were asked to
get the copy for their programs in
to the secretary as scon as
possible so the programs can be
printed. Mrs. T. Howden offered
her home for the June meeting.

left to right Mrs. Ron Harris, Mrs. Art Melanson, Mrs. Jim
Snow, Mrs. Brian Best, Mrs. A. Cheeswright, Mrs. Percy
Barr, Mrs. Charles Fay, Mrs. Gord Krantz, Mrs. Bill Woods,
Mrs. Charles Johnson and Mrs. Jack McGeachie.—(Staff

Photo)

Monthly craft sales at Halton
Centennial Manor throughout the
year resulted in a decrease of
craft sales at the annual spring
bazaar, held Wednesday at the
Manor. Although total receipts
were down considerably from
last year’s final sum and taking
into account the regular monthly
sales, the bazaar was named
‘*another grand success’’ by
several auxiliary members.

A total of $802.55, less expenses,
was collected during the gala
affair. The bake table, convened
by the wives of Milton town
councillors, accounted for $196.10
of the total sum.

Music for tea

Soft organ music by Mrs. F.
Oakes and Mrs. G. Newell added
to the contentment of the tea
room. Conveners of the tea tables
were Mrs. A. McKee and Mrs. B.
Charlton. In charge of refresh-
ments including fancy sand-
wiches, pastries and mixed relish
trays were Mrs. J. Hopkin, Mrs.
N. McKinnon, Mrs. M. Childs,
Mrs. R. Childs, Mrs. N. Hull and
Mrs. M. Brownridge. Selling tea
tickets in the auditorium was
Mrs. M. Cullion.

The lower floor of the Manor
was a scene of organized but
typical bazaar confusion
throughout the afternoon and
early evening. Young and old
alike jammed the downstairs

You’'ll

love the new

room buying articles of
jewellery, crafts, baking and
trying their luck at the penny
table and ‘‘old favorite’” fish
pond.

Conveners of the crafts tables
were Mrs. M. Downs, Mrs. L.
Secord and Mrs. R. Lockie.

Penny table

Mrs. Ethel MacIntosh and Mrs.
R. Burkenshaw sold tickets for
the penny table and Mrs. L.
Smith and Mrs. M. Gooch helped
with the fish pond.

Mrs. H. Barrett was in charge
of the group of Manorites pouring
tea throughout the afternoon and
evening. Residents included Mrs.
M. Blinn, Mrs. B. Corbett, Mrs.
B. Smith, Mrs. L. Berquist, Mrs.
.. Taylor, Mrs. D. Chapman,
Mrs. E. Martin and Mrs. D.
Foster.

Councillors’ wives and friends
convening the scrumptious
goodies on the bake table were
Mrs. Brian Best, Mrs. Charles
Fay, Mrs. William Woods, Mrs.
Ron Harris, Mrs. Art Melanson,
Mrs. Percy Barr, Mrs. Jack
McGeachie, Mrs. Charles
Johnson, Mrs. Jim Snow, Mrs. H.
Brown and Mrs. A. Cheeswright.

Penny winners

The following are prize winners
of the penny sale at the bazaar.
Articles ranging from plants to
pictures were offered.

Winners were: Mrs. A. Cooper
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Fashion
Beauty Lounge

Phone 878-9533

171 Main St.

HOT PANTS

This one piece jump suit style

with matching laced vest is chic

and fashionable. The easy-care

fabric makes it a dream for wear and care.
It's just one of many smart new fashions

shoppers can

see at The Villa.
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STORE HOURS
Closed Mondays
Tuesday., Wednesday

Thursdays — 10 a.m. to 6 p.m.

Friday — 10 to 9 p.m.
Saturday — 9 to 6 p.m.

C[ LADIES' WEAR

70 MAIN ST. MILTON 878-3813

The annual joint meeting of the
Robertson and Evening
Missionary societies of Knox
Preshyterian Church was held in
the Sunday school on the evening
of May 11.

Mrs. Stewart Lockie, president
of the Robertson society, was 1n
the chair and welcomed all
members.

Mrs. Peter Denboer, a member
of the Evening Department, gave
an interesting and enlightening
account of the Toronto-Kingston
Synodical which she attended in
April at Belleville, in St. Columba
presbyterian Church. The aims
and purposes of the Women’s
Missionary Society are to umte
the girls and women of the church
in prayer and service at home
ancP abroad. .

The treasurer of Synodical put
forth a motion to have the fiscal
year from September till June,
thereby easing the financial
difficulties which arise during
slack, summer months. It was
also suggested by a delegate that
allocations be set according to
active or associate membership.
These matters must be decided
by Council.

Involve men

A workshop was held in St.
Andrew’s church, the older Pres-
byterian church in Belleville. It
was urged that all must educate
and involve men as well as
women as members and look

ahead at our goal, ‘“The World for

Manor bazaar another success

(two articles), Claire Wilson,
Mrs. Case, Hamilton; Mrs. S.
Childs, Mrs. Grosvenor, Mrs.
Blanche Elliott, Mrs. William
Clarkson, Mrs. Royce, Mrs. O.
Hull, Mrs. P. McCabe, Alf Allen,
Miss K. Currie and Mrs. A.

Stevens.

MISS GLENITH FORD,
daughter of Mr. and Mrs.
Walter Ford of 224 Bell
Street, Milton, graduates
with honors from the
University of Western

Ontario on May 25, 1971, with
a B.A.

in French.

in work of missions

Father Adrian Brennan of
Winona addressed the Catholic
Women'’s League of Holy Rosary
Parish with an enlightening
address, pointing out the
problems of today at an evening
retreat sponsored by the CWL in
Hamilton.

The evening consisted of
speeches, a pot luck supper and

Christ”. The W.M.S. still has
one-third of the representatives
on the Board of Missions.

Some asgects of missionary
work are being assumed by
governments on overseas
mussions but there is still much
work for all.

A film “"Renewal” to be shown
in Georgetown on May 19, will
enlarge on this.

Miss Gialo Kelly, executive

106 Christie St.

director, National Missions, was
a member of the study group,
sponsored by the International
Affairs Committee of the
Canadian Council of Churches,
which favoured the middle East
last September and she showed
slides of her trip. She asked,
“Where is God at work? And
where do we fit in?"

Scripture, comment

Following this report by Mrs.
Denboer, Mrs. W. A. Marshall
gave the scripture reading and
comment. Mrs. Lockie and Mrs.
Murray sang a duet, ac-
companied by Mrs. Peddie on the
piano. Mrs. Lott give the good
thought.

The June meeting of the
Robertson Auxiliary will be held
at Halton Centennial Manor at
which Mrs. Murray will speak.

Mrs. Robert Mackay thanked
the Robertson Auxiliary on

Antiques

CWL celebrates priest's
50 years in priesthood

finally a Holy Mass. Mass was
conducted by Bishop J. F. Ryan
and a celebration was held on the
occasion of his 50th year in the
priesthood.

Mass and a testimonial dinner
were held in Hamilton.

—Fireworks season is here. Be
careful.

The Black Horse

Rockwood

Gifts

Handmade Suede Belts and Bags

Interesting Handcrafted
Ceramic Jewellery

Tel 856-4735

behalf of the Evening group for
looking after the program and
refreshments and announced that
the Evening group would meet at
the home of Mrs. Gertie Johnston
for a pot luck supper in June.
Miss Eva Chisholm read a letter
from the supply secretary
regarding the bale.

An interesting and amusing
game of Bible baseball was
enjoyed by all when two teams,
with pitchers, and Mrs. Murray
as umpire, ‘‘threw’’ questions on
the Bible at one another.

Guest speaker

Peter Hopwood and David
Coulson, Residence Counsellors
at the Ontario School for the Deaf
in Milton were guest speakers at
the May meeting of the Arkell
Women's Institute.

to a Bucket or Ba
of the best-tasting
chicken in town...

—The dandelions are in full
bloom this week.

—Wise buyers shop first
through Champion -classifieds.

—The 300 voice county school
choir performs in Milton tonight
(Wednesday) at the high school.
Many Milton students are singing
in the group.

-—(Graduations are news to your

friends and The Champion will
gladly publish graduation photos
at no charge.
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One of Town and Country TV’s many ‘““Moving
Specials’’—There won’t be Any more TV’s at This

Low Price.

X X

FORATRULY PERSONAL
PORTABLE, SEE THE

SONY 7" |

|
BLACK AND WHITE |

Streamlined styling, instant

picture and sound, weighs less |

than 10 pounds and comes

complete with earphones and loop

antenna for UHF, external

antenna connector, and black
; sunfilter for screen.

SON

Accessories available for this model include
rechargable battery pack with carrying case, car
battery cord, outside car antenna, sun hoods, external
connector for boat antennas, car baftery
voitage booster enables TV to operate on 6-volt
batteries.

auto or

R.R. 3 Milton Paul Rutledge, Prop.

“Colonel Sanders makes il
finger-lickin' good!”

Kentucky fried (hicken.
CHICKEN VILLA

TOWN : COUNTRY TV

MILTON ....878-4171-2

$ ON THIS
OHOME

11 PORTABLE
TELEVISION

"GEMINI" MODEL — 1 ONLY

*184°°

INCLUDES TAX

YOURS TODAY
FOR ONLY

> 1 7995

878-4633

WATCH FOR OUR GRAND OPENING SPECIALS AT OUR NEW STORE ON MAIN ST. IN
MILTON—AND OUR NEW NAME, “"RUTLEDGE BOUTIQUE".
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